
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

August 24, 2018 

 
 

 
Re: Better Access To Treatment Act (Behavior Analyst Licensure) 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Our organization, Special Education Advocacy Services of Luzerne, LLC has been 
made aware of legislation that will require Behavior Analysts to become licensed to 
practice ABA in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. We would like to formally endorse 
this legislation as we too feel that a Licensure Act will help provide much needed 
consumer protections against under-qualified providers practicing without proper 
education, training and certification. If you have any questions about this or our position 
please do not hesitate to reach out to us at the contact information below. We are very 
grateful for the leadership Representatives Mehaffie and Murt have shown regarding 
this matter. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Malinda Knipfer 
Special Education Advocate 

 
 
 

 
SPECIAL EDUCATION ADVOCACY 
SERVICES OF LUZERNE, LLC 
PO BOX 227 
CONYNGHAM, PA 18219 
PHONE: 757 352-7553 
EMAIL: seasofluzerne@outlook.com 
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